
For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
 
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.
 

Get Adobe Reader Now! 

http://www.adobe.com/go/reader




From: Jerry Ritter
To: Davidson Ian; Trant Lindsay
Cc: jamie@rwdonline.net
Subject: HB 2579 testimony
Date: Friday, February 27, 2015 8:11:33 AM


Dear Chairman Clem & Members
House Committee on Rural Communities, Land Use & Water:
 
Re: HB 2579
 
As a former board member of the Rainbow Water District and being familiar with the management
and service of RWD, I support HB 2579 and urge you to move it out of committee with a “Do Pass.”
 
Respectfully,
 
Jerry Ritter
(as a private citizen)
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